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WIS 60; Lowell - Hartford 
County W to WIS 67 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is seeking public input on proposed improvements to WIS 60 

from County Highway W to WIS 67.  An improvement project is currently scheduled for the 2023 construction season. 

 

We invite you to view the project presentation at https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/sw/wis60-
dodgecounty/default.aspx.  The presentation provides details on the purpose and need for the project, and the 
preliminary design being proposed. 

 
 
   
 
The WisDOT-preferred alternative entails rehabilitation of the existing roadway with a mill and overlay. The 
project anticipates replacing existing guardrail end terminals to meet current standards and replacing, or 
repairing existing culvert pipes throughout the length of the corridor. 
 
Exhibits will be available on the project website for you to review beginning at 1:00 PM on Friday December 
18th, 2020.  . 
We look forward to working with you on this important transportation investment.  If you have any questions or comments, 
please feel free to contact me by phone at (608) 246-5638; email matthew.lamb@dot.wi.gov; or by mail at 2101 Wright 
Street, Madison, WI 53704 by January 17, 2021. 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Matthew Lamb, PE 
WisDOT  Project Manager 
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